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Ranked choice voting has been voted "no" on numerous occasions by Oregon 

voters. This bill sidesteps the wishes of your constituents, the very people your were 

elected to represent! Has Oregon's politicians turned our political system into an 

oligarchy? Ranked choice voting, this is the last thing Oregon needs. You can see it 

dropped voter turnout in Portland by 20%, allowed third place choices to gain office, 

and so far people are not pleased. I highly suggest you take a hard look at what/who 

came up with the concept, and the motives behind it. Maybe someone should 

propose a bill banning the circumnavigation of the will of the people. This SHOULD 

be an automatic NO. 


